Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2009 9:27 AM

To: '‘Matt Hall'

Subject: RE: Alders Property, 5812 Hollis Street, Emeryville, CA RO#201
Matt,

Your extension request is approved until August 7, 2009. One other note, based on the results of the preliminary work
that we saw, | will be keeping the site.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

From: Matt Hall [mailto:mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 6:47 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Alders Property, 5812 Hollis Street, Emeryville, CA RO#201

Hi Mark,

As we discussed during our site meeting on Monday, | would like to request a two week extension for submittal of the
report summarizing the former UST investigation at the subject property. With your concurrence, we will submit the report
on or before 27 July 2009.

Thanks,

Matthew B. Hall, PE

Senior Project Engineer
Treadwell&Rollo

A Bay Area Green Business
510/874-4500 x556
510/289-9310 (cell)
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com




